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Senior Projects  
 
We had our second round of senior project presentations on Dec. 5th.  I want to thank the community 
members, board members, and administrators who helped to make this a successful event for our 
students. 
 
Whooping Cough 
 
On January 6th, one of our wrestlers was diagnosed with whooping cough.  We have communicated with 
district administration and the high school parents about this.  We have also communicated with all of 
our wrestling parents.  Further, we were given proper guidance on this matter from Southwest District 
Health. 
 
PSAT Data 
 
Since we had such a short month in December, I really don’t have a lot to report.  I am going to share 
our PSAT presentation with you because I believe this data is important for the board to be aware of.  
 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1iKqPppjn25Y5o9ETsfGjm5LB_yvRn0GckSnTZ2RSpAw/edit?usp=sharing

